Kursy/yes Spb
If you ally infatuation such a referred kursy/yes spb ebook that will have
enough money you worth, get the enormously best seller from us currently from
several preferred authors. If you want to funny books, lots of novels, tale,
jokes, and more fictions collections are as well as launched, from best
seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all book collections kursy/yes spb that we
will enormously offer. It is not in this area the costs. Its practically what
you craving currently. This kursy/yes spb, as one of the most energetic
sellers here will certainly be along with the best options to review.

Coping with Lack of Control in a
Social World Marcin Bukowski
2016-11-03 Coping with Lack of
Control in a Social World offers an
integrated view of cutting-edge
research on the effects of control
deprivation on social cognition. The
book integrates multi-method research
demonstrating how various types of
control deprivation, related not only
to experimental settings but also to
real life situations of helplessness,
can lead to variety of cognitive and
emotional coping strategies at the
social cognitive level. The
comprehensive analyses in this book
tackle issues such as: Cognitive,
emotional and socio-behavioral
reactions to threats to personal
control How social factors aid in
coping with a sense of lost or
threatened control Relating
uncontrollability to powerlessness
and intergroup processes How lack of
control experiences can influence
basic and complex cognitive processes
This book integrates various strands
of research that have not yet been
presented together in an innovative
volume that addresses the issue of
reactions to control loss in a sociopsychological context. Its focus on
coping as an active way of
confronting a sense of
kursy-yes-spb

uncontrollability makes this a
unique, and highly original,
contribution to the field. Practicing
psychologists and students of
psychology will be particularly
interested readers.
America and the Great War D. Clayton
James 2014-09-12 In America and the
Great War, 1914-1920, the
accomplished writing team of D.
Clayton James and Anne Sharp Wells
provides a succinct account of the
principal military, political, and
social developments in United States
History as the nation responded to,
and was changed by, a world in
crisis. A forthright examination of
America's unprecedented military
commitment and actions abroad,
America and the Great War includes
insights into the personalities of
key Allied officers and civilian
leaders as well as the evolution of
the new American "citizen soldier."
Full coverage is given to President
Wilson's beleaguered second term, the
experience of Americans-including
women, minorities, and recent
arrivals-on the home front, and the
lasting changes left in the Great
War's wake.
Cyberfactories Barbara CzarniawskaJoerges 2011-01-01 ÔOnly the
polyglott Barbara Czarniawska, a keen
ethnographer of organizations, could
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give us a picture of the production
of news in the age of digital
reproduction. By a close description
of the process through which news
agencies elaborate this exquisitely
complex product Ð the piece of news Ð
she manages to give us a realistic
interpretation of what technology and
globalization do to journalism. Far
from indicating the end of the trade
and the dissolution of its
credibility, her careful and witty
account shows the many ways in which
authority of information may be
regained. Walter Lippmann would have
loved this book.Õ Ð Bruno Latour,
Sciences Po Paris, France ÔTT, Ansa,
Reuters are not intermediaries that
transfer information to their
clients, rather they are producers of
the news. . . or better, in this
book, they are fac(s)tories. This
passionate journey into the
management of overflow of news input
and output starts with the question:
when a flow is an overflow? How do
people daily survive such overflow?
Read the book and discover how the
answer is simpler than expected!Õ Ð
Silvia Gherardi, University of
Trento, Italy Have you ever wondered
how organizations decide which news
is important? This insightful book
portrays in detail everyday work in
three news agencies: Swedish TT,
Italian ANSA and the worldwide
Reuters. This unique study is about
organizing rather than journalism,
revealing two accelerating phenomena:
cybernization (machines play a more
and more central role in news
production) and cyborgization (people
rely more and more on machines).
Barbara Czarniawska reveals that
technological developments lead to
many unexpected consequences and
complications. Cyberfactories will
prove essential to researchers
interested in contemporary forms of
organizing, studies of technology,
and media. It will also appeal to a
kursy-yes-spb

lay reader interested in how news is
produced.
Bee Journal Animalz Press 2019-08-12
This is great as a journal perfect
for you to write your own thoughts,
get a little creative with poetry or
just writing down lists or ideas;It
is a 110 pages blank ruled
journal;ready for you to fill with
your own writing and get a little
creative every now and then. 110
pages of high quality paper It can be
used as a journal, notebook or just a
composition book 6" x 9" Paperback
notebook Great size to carry
everywhere in your bag, for work,
high school, college
Soviet Ukrainian Dissent Jaro
Bilocerkowycz 2019-07-11 In this
book, the author focuses on an
important variant of Soviet dissent
from 1963 through March 1985; to
deepen understanding of the phenomena
of political alienation and dissent;
and to stimulate further study of
political dissent in the USSR and
elsewhere.
Stress Out Christopher Pitt 2010 Are
you stressed? Bigger than swine flu,
and infinitely more deadly, stress is
the emotional pathogen that
eventually touches us all. It is the
modern pandemic, costing the world
billions of dollars every year, and
seems to have a hand in almost every
disease, from insomnia to cancer,
flatulence to strokes.As Hans Selye,
the pioneer of stress research, so
aptly said, ¿Everyone knows what
stress is, but nobody really knows.¿
If you are stressed, then you know
what it feels like. Yet we often
don¿t understand the source of our
stress, or what that stress is doing
to us, physically, emotionally or
spiritually. And we usually don¿t
know how to fix our stress either to take control back and reduce our
stress levels, or harness the stress
to help us live fuller lives.This
book is not a sure-fire, quick-fix,
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seven step process that will adjust
your aura or realign your chi. It is
not meant to be a new set of curtains
for your crumbling psyche. But it
will help you rebuild your coping
skills and overcome old stressors,
future problems, and the inevitable
failure that comes with making longterm life changes.Immunize yourself
against the emotional pathogen of
stress. You will live a healthier,
productive and more meaningful life,
where you will truly experience life
abundantly!
Paranoid Transformer Aleksey Tikhonov
2020-08-18 The diary of Paranoid
Transformer is the output of
interactions between a series of
neural networks. Mysterious,
humorous, dark and sometimes
intelligible, Paranoid Transformer
points to new frontiers to "not only
what can be achieved aesthetically by
the plethora of contemporary deep
learning techniques, but also the
scope for human creativity in
harnessing these AI tools for
advancing the arts." -- Luba Elliott.
The Women's Liberation Movement in
Russia Richard Stites 2021-07-13
Richard Stites views the struggle for
liberation of Russian women in the
context of both nineteenth-century
European feminism and twentiethcentury communism. The central
personalities, their vigorous
exchange of ideas, the social and
political events that marked the
emerging ideal of emancipation--all
come to life in this absorbing and
dramatic account. The author's
history begins with the feminist,
nihilist, and populist impulses of
the 1860s and 1870s, and leads to the
social mobilization campaigns of the
early Soviet period.
Why are Women Redundant? William
Rathbone Greg 1869 An essay revealing
concerns for the "superfluous" woman
who remained single in the 19th
century.
kursy-yes-spb

Merchant Moscow James L. West
2014-07-14 With the collapse of the
Soviet system, the long-neglected
history of the early capitalists is
being recovered and rewritten. Once
regarded as the "losers" in the
Russian Revolution, these merchants
can now be seen as early pioneers in
Russia's transformation to a free
market economy. This book is the
first joint Russian-American
collaborative project on the history
of Russian entrepreneurship. Merchant
Moscow puts a human face on early
Russian capitalism. It presents
thematic groupings of historic
photographs paired with commentaries
by contemporary Russian and American
historians. The pictures provide a
stunning, wide-ranging visual
portrait of Imperial Russia's most
influential entrepreneurial elite,
the Moscow merchantry, while the
accompanying articles interpret the
photographs and place them in the
larger cultural context of
prerevolutionary Russia. Here is a
surprising new view of the
bourgeoisie during the Silver Age,
revealed for the first time in this
fascinating volume. The fourteen
contributing historians selected and
ordered photographs that best
illustrate their specialized
knowledge of the period. They have
framed their topics in a variety of
ways. Some have chosen to pursue
traditional topics, such as
collective biography, institutional
history, or the history of business
practices. Others have approached the
photographs in more experimental
ways, emphasizing the semiotics of
dress, discourses of identity, or the
history of daily life. Together they
offer fresh perspectives on the
successes and failures of Russia's
first experiment with entrepreneurial
capitalism. Originally published in
1998. The Princeton Legacy Library
uses the latest print-on-demand
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technology to again make available
previously out-of-print books from
the distinguished backlist of
Princeton University Press. These
editions preserve the original texts
of these important books while
presenting them in durable paperback
and hardcover editions. The goal of
the Princeton Legacy Library is to
vastly increase access to the rich
scholarly heritage found in the
thousands of books published by
Princeton University Press since its
founding in 1905.
Late Stalinism Evgeny Dobrenko
2020-07-14 How the last years of
Stalin’s rule led to the formation
ofan imperial Soviet consciousness In
this nuanced historical analysis of
late Stalinism organized
chronologically around the main
events of the period—beginning with
Victory in May 1945 and concluding
with the death of Stalin in March
1953—Evgeny Dobrenko analyzes key
cultural texts to trace the emergence
of an imperial Soviet consciousness
that, he argues, still defines the
political and cultural profile of
modern Russia.
Future of Jobs IntroBooks Team Times
are changing and the labor markets
are under immense burden from the
collective effects of various
megatrends. Technological growth and
grander incorporation of economies
along with global supply chains have
been an advantage for several workers
armed with high skills and in growing
occupations. However, it is a
challenge for workers with low or
obsolete skills in diminishing zones
of employment. Business models that
are digitalized hire workers as selfemployed instead of standard
employees. People seem to be working
and living longer, but they
experience many job changes and the
peril of skills desuetude.
Inequalities in both quality of job
and earnings have increased in
kursy-yes-spb

several countries. The depth and pace
of digital transformation will
probably be shocking. Industrial
robots have already stepped in and
artificial intelligence is making its
advance too. Globalization and
technological change predict the
great potential for additional
developments in labor market
performance. But people should be
ready for change. A progression of
creative annihilation is probably
under way, where some chores are
either offshored or given to robots.
A better world of for jobs cannot be
warranted – a lot will be contingent
on devising the right policies and
institutes in place.
How to Pass OSCP Series: Windows
Privilege Escalation Step-By-Step
Guide Alan Wang 2020-11-13 This book
is the first of a series of How To
Pass OSCP books and focus on
techniques used in Windows Privilege
Escalation. This is a step-by-step
guide that walks you through the
whole process of how to escalate
privilege in Windows environment
using many common techniques. We
start by gathering as much
information about the target as
possible either manually or using
automated scripts. Next, we search
for misconfigured services or
scheduled tasks, insufficient file
permission on binaries or services,
vulnerable kernel, vulnerable
software running with high
privileges, sensitive information
stored on local files, credential
saved in the memory, registry
settings that always elevate
privileges before executing a binary,
hard-coded credential contained in
the application configuration files,
and many more. Table of Contents
Introduction Section One: Windows
Configuration Chapter 1:
AlwaysInstallElevated Section Two:
Domain Controller Chapter 2:
Zerologon Section Three: Windows
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Service Chapter 3: Service - Insecure
File Permission Chapter 4: Service Unquoted Path Chapter 5: Service Bin Path Chapter 6: Service Registry Chapter 7: Service - DLL
Hijacking Section Four: Scheduled
Tasks Chapter 8: Scheduled Tasks
Section Five: Windows Registry
Chapter 9: Autorun Chapter 10:
Startup Applications Section Six:
Windows Kernel Chapter 11: Kernel EternalBlue Chapter 12: Kernel MS15-051 Chapter 13: Kernel MS14-058 Section Seven: Potato
Exploits Chapter 14: Juicy Potato
Chapter 15: Rogue Potato Section
Eight: Password Mining Chapter 16:
Password Mining - Memory Chapter 17:
Password Mining - Registry Chapter
18: Password Mining - SiteList
Chapter 19: Password Mining Unattended Chapter 20: Password
Mining - Web.config Section Nine: UAC
Bypass Chapter 21: User Account
Control Bypass For more information,
please visit
http://www.howtopassoscp.com/.
Empowering Learners With Mobile OpenAccess Learning Initiatives Mills,
Michael 2017-01-05 Education has been
progressing at a rapid pace ever
since educators have been able to
harness the power of mobile
technology. Open-access learning
techniques provide more students with
the opportunity to engage in
educational opportunities that may
have been previously restricted.
Empowering Learners With Mobile OpenAccess Learning Initiatives is an
authoritative reference source that
offers an engaging look at how mobile
technologies are aiding educators in
providing new, innovative ways to
enhance student learning experiences.
Featuring relevant topics such as
switch access technology, digital
portfolios, dual enrollment students,
and place conscious education, this
is a reliable resource for
academicians, educators, students,
kursy-yes-spb

and practitioners that are interested
in studying recent mobile education
advancements.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup
101-01-01 "Having been born a
freeman, and for more than thirty
years enjoyed the blessings of
liberty in a free State—and having at
the end of that time been kidnapped
and sold into Slavery, where I
remained, until happily rescued in
the month of January, 1853, after a
bondage of twelve years—it has been
suggested that an account of my life
and fortunes would not be
uninteresting to the public." -an
excerpt
Abelard to Apple Richard A. Demillo
2011-08-26 How institutions of higher
learning can rescue themselves from
irrelevance and marginalization in
the age of iTunes U and YouTube EDU.
The vast majority of American college
students attend two thousand or so
private and public institutions that
might be described as the
Middle—reputable educational
institutions, but not considered
equal to the elite and entrenched
upper echelon of the Ivy League and
other prestigious schools. Richard
DeMillo has a warning for these
colleges and universities in the
Middle: If you do not change, you are
heading for irrelevance and
marginalization. In Abelard to Apple,
DeMillo argues that these
institutions, clinging precariously
to a centuries-old model of higher
education, are ignoring the social,
historical, and economic forces at
work in today's world. In the age of
iTunes, open source software, and
for-profit online universities, there
are new rules for higher education.
DeMillo, who has spent years in both
academia and in industry, explains
how higher education arrived at its
current parlous state and offers a
road map for the twenty-first
century. He describes the evolving
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model for higher education, from
European universities based on a
medieval model to American land-grant
colleges to Apple's iTunes U and
MIT's OpenCourseWare. He offers ten
rules to help colleges reinvent
themselves (including “Don't
romanticize your weaknesses”) and
argues for a focus on teaching
undergraduates. DeMillo's message—for
colleges and universities, students,
alumni, parents, employers, and
politicians—is that any college or
university can change course if it
defines a compelling value
proposition (one not based in
“institutional envy” of Harvard and
Berkeley) and imagines an institution
that delivers it.
The International Critical Thinking
Reading and Writing Test Richard Paul
2019-06-01 This essay-based test
assesses the extent to which students
have acquired the reading and writing
abilities required for skilled
analysis and evaluation. Developed by
the Foundation for Critical Thinking,
the test is designed for secondary
and higher education students and
fosters close reading and substantive
writing abilities.
High Integrity Software John Gilbert
Presslie Barnes 2003 This book
provides an accessible introduction
to the SPARK programming language.
Updated 'classic' that covers all of
the new features of SPARK, including
Object Oriented Programming. The only
book on the market that covers this
important and robust programming
language. CD-ROM contains the main
SPARK tools and additional manuals
giving all the information needed to
use SPARK in practice. Technology:
The SPARK language is aimed at
writing reliable software that
combines simplicity and rigour within
a practical framework. Because of
this, many safety-critical, high
integrity systems are developed using
SPARK. User Level: Intermediate
kursy-yes-spb

Audience: Software engineers,
programmers, technical leaders,
software managers. Engineering
companies in fields such as avionics,
railroads, medical instrumentation
and automobiles. Academics giving MSc
courses in Safety Critical Systems
Engineering, System Safety
Engineering, Software Engineering.
Author Biography: John Barnes is a
veteran of the computing industry. In
1977 he designed and implemented the
RTL/2 programming language and was an
original member of the ADA
programming language design team. He
was founder and MD of Alsys Ltd from
1985 to 1991. Currently self
employed, John is the author of
'Programming in ADA' which has sold
150000 copies and been translated
into 6 languages.
The Electrification of Russia,
1880–1926 Jonathan Coopersmith
2016-11-01 The Electrification of
Russia, 1880–1926 is the first full
account of the widespread adoption of
electricity in Russia, from the
beginning in the 1880s to its early
years as a state technology under
Soviet rule. Jonathan Coopersmith has
mined the archives for both the
tsarist and the Soviet periods to
examine a crucial element in the
modernization of Russia. Coopersmith
shows how the Communist Party forged
an alliance with engineers to harness
the socially transformative power of
this science-based enterprise. A
centralized plan of electrification
triumphed, to the benefit of the
Communist Party and the detriment of
local governments and the electrical
engineers. Coopersmith’s narrative of
how this came to be elucidates the
deep-seated and chronic conflict
between the utopianism of Soviet
ideology and the reality of Soviet
politics and economics.
Corporate Blogging For Dummies
Douglas Karr 2010-07-13 Establish a
successful corporate blog to reach
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your customers Corporate blogs
require careful planning and
attention to legal and corporate
policies in order for them to be
productive and effective. This fun,
friendly, and practical guide walks
you through using blogging as a first
line of communication to customers
and explains how to protect your
company and employees through
privacy, disclosure, and moderation
policies. Blogging guru Douglas Karr
demonstrates how blogs are an ideal
way to offer a conversational and
approachable relationship with
customers. You’ll discover how to
prepare, execute, establish, and
promote a corporate blogging strategy
so that you can reap the rewards that
corporate blogging offers. Shares
best practices of corporate blogging,
including tricks of the trade, what
works, and traps to avoid Walks you
through preparing a corporate blog,
establishing a strategy, promoting
that blog, and measuring its success
Reviews the legalities involved with
a corporate blog, such as
disclaimers, terms of service,
comment policies, libel and
defamation, and more Features
examples of successful blogging
programs throughout the book
Corporate Blogging For Dummies shows
you how to establish a corporate blog
in a safe, friendly, and successful
manner.
Integrating Engineering Education and
Humanities for Global Intercultural
Perspectives Zhanna Anikina
2020-05-06 This book presents papers
from the International Conference on
Integrating Engineering Education and
Humanities for Global Intercultural
Perspectives (IEEHGIP 2020), held on
25–27 March 2020. The conference
brought together researchers and
practitioners from various
disciplines within engineering and
humanities to offer a range of
perspectives. Focusing on, but not
kursy-yes-spb

limited to, Content and Language
Integrated Learning (CLIL) in Russian
education the book will appeal to a
wide academic audience seeking ways
to initiate positive changes in
education.
Overcoming School Refusal Joanne
Garfi 2018-01-31 School refusal
affects up to 5% of children and is a
complex and stressful issue for the
child, their family and school. The
more time a child is away from
school, the more difficult it is for
the child to resume normal school
life. If school refusal becomes an
ongoing issue it can negatively
impact the child’s social and
educational development. Psychologist
Joanne Garfi spends most of her
working life assisting parents,
teachers, school counsellors,
caseworkers, and community policing
officers on how best to deal with
school refusal. Now her experiences
and expertise are available in this
easy-to-read practical book.
Overcoming School Refusal helps
readers understand this complex issue
by explaining exactly what school
refusal is and provides them with a
range of strategies they can use to
assist children in returning to
school. Areas covered include: •
types of school refusers • why
children refuse to go to school •
symptoms • short term and long term
consequences • accurate assessment •
treatment options • what parents can
do • what schools can do • dealing
with anxious high achievers • how to
help children on the autism spectrum
with school refusal
Refined Carbohydrate Foods And
Disease D Burkitt 2012-12-02 Refined
Carbohydrate Foods and Disease: Some
Implications of Dietary Fibre
addresses the geographical
distribution and historical emergence
of the characteristically western
diseases, which may be accounted for
on a common dietary basis,
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particularly, on deficiency of
dietary fiber. The book is divided
into 10 parts, each with number of
chapters focusing on relationship
between disease and the environment;
refined carbohydrate foods; various
diseases of the large intestine; and
other diseases that are associated
with constipation, straining at
stool, and refined carbohydrate
foods. The book shows the role of
refined carbohydrate foods as a
significant cause of diseases,
because it removes fiber, which has
many unsuspected physiological
functions. This reference is deemed
to be useful to forge stronger links
between epidemiologists and
experimental workers.
The Role of Technology in CSCL Ulrich
H. Hoppe 2007-06-26 This book relates
contemporary information and
communication technologies (ICT) to
their specific teaching and learning
functions, including how ICT is
appropriated for and by educational
or learning communities. The
technological "hot spots" of interest
in this book include: groupware or
multi-user technologies such as group
archives or synchronous coconstruction environments, embedded
interactive technologies in the
spirit of ubiquitous computing, and
modeling tools based on rich
representations.
World Food and Agriculture Statistical Yearbook 2020 Food and
Agriculture Organization of the
United Nations 2020-10-20 This
publication offers a synthesis of the
major factors at play in the global
food and agricultural landscape.
Statistics are presented in four
thematic chapters, covering the
economic importance of agricultural
activities, inputs, outputs and
factors of production, their
implications for food security and
nutrition and their impacts on the
environment. The Yearbook is meant to
kursy-yes-spb

constitute a primary tool for policy
makers, researchers and analysts, as
well as the general public interested
in the past, present and future path
of food and agriculture.
Women in the Khrushchev Era M. Ilic
2004-02-27 This collection of essays
examines women in the Khrushchev era,
using both newly-accessible archival
material and a re-reading of
published sources. Exploring diverse
subjects including housing, space
flight, women workers, cinema,
religion and consumption, the volume
places the analysis of specific
events or issues within a broader
discussion of economic, political,
ideological and international
developments to provide a full
analysis of the era.
Social Identity in Imperial Russia
Elise Kimerling Wirtschafter
2015-05-31 How did enlightened
Russians of the eighteenth century
understand society? And how did they
reconcile their professed ideals of
equality and justice with the
authoritarian political structures in
which they lived? Historian Elise
Wirtschafter turns to literary plays
to reconstruct the social thinking of
the past and to discover how
Enlightenment Russians understood
themselves. Opening with an
illuminating discussion of the
development of theater in eighteenthcentury Russia, Wirtschafter goes on
to explore dramatic representations
of key social questions. Based on an
examination of nearly 300 secular
plays written during the last half of
the century, she shows how dramas for
the stage represented and debated
important public issues such as the
nature of the common good, the
structure of the patriarchal
household, the duty of monarchs, and
the role of the individual in
society. Wirtschafter presents a
striking reconstruction of the way
educated Russians conceptualized a
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society beyond the immediate spheres
of household and locality. Seeking to
highlight problems of "social
consciousness," she asks what
Enlightenment Russians thought about
social experience and how their ideas
related to actual social
relationships in a society organized
around serfdom and absolute monarchy.
She portrays Russian Enlightenment
culture on its own terms, while at
the same time shedding light on
broader problems of social order and
political authority in imperial
Russia."
The Psychology of Extremism Arie W.
Kruglanski 2021-09-13 This groundbreaking book introduces a new model
of extremism that emphasizes
motivational imbalance among
individual needs, offering a unique
multidisciplinary exploration of
extreme behaviors relating to
terrorism, dieting, sports, love,
addictions, and money. In popular
discourse, the term ‘extremism’ has
come to mean largely ‘violent
extremism’, but this is just one of
many different types: extreme sports,
extreme diets, political and
religious extremisms, extreme selfinterest, extreme attitudes, extreme
devotion to a cause, addiction to
substances, or behavioral addiction
(to videogames, shopping,
pornography, sex, and work). But do
these descriptions have a deeper
meaning? Do they reveal a common
psychological dynamic? Or are they
merely a mode of things about
phenomena that have little in common?
Bringing together world-leading
psychologists from a variety of
disciplines, the book uses a brandnew model to examine different
expressions of extremism, at
different levels of analysis (brain,
hormones, and behavior), in order not
merely to describe such behaviors but
also to explain their occurrence, and
the conditions under which they may
kursy-yes-spb

be likely to emerge. Also including
suggestions for ways in which
extremism could be counteracted, and
to what extent it appears to be
harmful to individuals and society,
this is essential reading for
students and academics in psychology
and behavioral sciences.
The Psychology of Tolerance in Times
of Uncertainty Malgorzata Kossowska
2020-04-17 This unique book lays out
the motivational basis for tolerance,
the most important underlying factor
that shapes people’s social attitudes
and determines our ability to get
along with others. Closed- or openmindedness distinguishes people open
to information and new ideas,
prepared to change their views, from
people who are rigidly attached to
their convictions and resistant to
the unknown. Demonstrating how the
mechanism underlying closedmindedness is rooted in uncertainty
and fear, with the fundamental
consequence of closed-mindedness
being intolerance, the author shows
how basic features of human
psychology drive large-scale sociopolitical developments that determine
the fate of peoples and nations.
Kossowska argues that recent
political events across Europe,
including the popularity and rise of
extreme right-wing groups, are no
longer adequately explained by
traditional distinctions like people
versus the elite, religion versus no
religion, left versus right.
Exploring how this can provide
knowledge to increase the capability
of people, groups, or societies to
improve their lives in an era of
uncertainty created by economic and
political turmoil, the book also
focuses on discussing ways to make
people more open, thus tolerant.
Written from a psychological
perspective, this is an ideal
resource for students and academics
in psychology and social and
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political science, as well as anybody
interested in understanding
psychological mechanisms of
intolerance.
Ingmar Bergman Ingmar Bergman 2007
The critically acclaimed film
director discusses various stages of
his career and the many facets of his
work in a collection of interviews
that begins with a 1957 piece and
ends in 2002 as he was preparing to
direct his latest film, featuring
conversations with James Baldwin,
Michiko Kakutani, John Simon, and
Vilgot Sjöman, among others.
Simultaneous.
Anonymous Sex Hillary Jordan
2022-02-03 · A married woman has a
BDSM-tinged encounter at a work
conference · Two young boys on a
sleepover feel the first stirrings of
desire · In an artificially generated
afterlife, anything can be sexual if
you want it to be · A young widow on
a sleeper train shelters a criminal
in her carriage · A bisexual woman
cheats on her wife with a baker
Rock in the Reservation Yngvar
Bordewich Steinholt 2004
Against All Odds Eva Kaufholz-Soldat
2020-07-29 This book presents an
overview of the ways in which women
have been able to conduct
mathematical research since the 18th
century, despite their general
exclusion from the sciences. Grouped
into four thematic sections, the
authors concentrate on well-known
figures like Sophie Germain and Grace
Chisholm Young, as well as those who
have remained unnoticed by historians
so far. Among them are Stanisława
Nidodym, the first female students at
the universities in Prague at the
turn of the 20th century, and the
first female professors of
mathematics in Denmark. Highlighting
individual biographies, couples in
science, the situation at specific
European universities, and
sociological factors influencing
kursy-yes-spb

specific careers from the 18th
century to the present, the authors
trace female mathematicians’ status
as it evolved from singular and
anomalous to virtually commonplace.
The book also offers insights into
the various obstacles women faced
when trying to enter perhaps the
“most male” discipline of all, and
how some of them continue to shape
young girls’ self-perceptions and
career choices today. Thus, it will
benefit scholars and students in STEM
disciplines, gender studies and the
history of science; women in science,
mathematics and at institutions, and
those working in mathematics
education.
Bauhaus Futures Laura Forlano
2019-10-22 Essays, photo-essays,
interviews, manifestos, diagrams, and
a play explore the varied legacies,
influences, and futures of the
Bauhaus. What would keep the Bauhaus
up at night if it were practicing
today? A century after its founding
by Walter Gropius in Weimar, Germany,
as an “experimental laboratory of the
future,” who are the pioneering
experimentalists who reinscribe or
resist Bauhaus traditions? This book
explores the varied legacies,
influences, and futures of the
Bauhaus. Many of the animating issues
of the Bauhaus—its integration of
research, teaching, and practice; its
experimentation with materials; its
democratization of design; its openminded, heterogeneous approach to
ideas, theories, methods, and
styles—remain relevant. The
contributors to Bauhaus Futures
address these but go further,
considering issues that design has
largely ignored for the last hundred
years: gender, race, ethnicity,
class, sexuality, and disability.
Their contributions take the form of
essays, photo-essays, interviews,
manifestos, diagrams, and even a
play. They discuss, among other
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things, the Bauhaus curriculum and
its contemporary offshoots; Bauhaus
legacies at the MIT Media Lab, Black
Mountain College, and elsewhere; the
conflict between the Bauhaus ideal of
humanist universalism and current
approaches to design concerned with
race and justice; designed objects,
from the iconic to the precarious;
textile and weaving work by women in
the Bauhaus and the present day; and
design and technology. Contributors
Alice Arnold, Jeffrey Bardzell,
Shaowen Bardzell, Karen Kornblum
Berntsen, Marshall Brown, Stuart
Candy, Jessica Charlesworth,
Elizabeth J. Chin, Taeyoon Choi, B.
Coleman, Carl DiSalvo, Michael J.
Golec, Kate Hennessy, Matthew
Hockenberry, Joi Ito, Denisa Kera, N.
Adriana Knouf, Silvia Lindtner,
Shannon Mattern, Ramia Mazé, V. Mitch
McEwen, Oliver Neumann, Paul Pangaro,
Tim Parsons, Nassim Parvin, Joanne
Pouzenc, Luiza Prado de O. Martin,
Daniela K. Rosner, Natalie Saltiel,
Trudi Lynn Smith, Carol Strohecker,
Alex Taylor, Martin Thaler, Fred
Turner, Andre Uhl, Jeff Watson,
Robert Wiesenberger
Higher Education in Russia Yaroslav
Kuzminov 2022-09-13 Higher Education
in Russia is a must-read for scholars
of higher education and Russian
history alike.
Workers and Intelligentsia in Late
Imperial Russia Reginald E. Zelnik
1999
Postwar Polish Poetry Czeslaw Milosz
1983-07-08 This expanded edition of
Postwar Polish Poetry (which was
originally published in 1965)
presents 125 poems by 25 poets,
including Czeslaw Milosz and other
Polish poets living outside Poland.
The stress of the anthology is on
poetry written after 1956, the year
when the lifting of censorship and
the berakdown of doctrines provoked
and explosion of new schools and
talents. The victory of Solidarity in
kursy-yes-spb

August 1980 once again opened new
vistas for a short time; the coup of
December closed that chapter. It is
too early yet to predict the impact
these events will have on the future
of Polish poetry.
Linux TCP/IP Network Administration
Scott Mann 2001 A thorough guide to
Linux TCP/IP network adminstration
examines the major flavors of Linux;
covers routing, file management,
directory services, e-mail, security,
and internetworking with Samba; and
provides implementation examples,
troubleshooting tips, and much more.
Original. (Advanced).
Control Motivation and Social
Cognition Gifford Weary 2012-12-06
Over the past two decades theorists
and researchers have given increasing
attention to the effects, both
beneficial and harmful, of various
control related motivations and
beliefs. People's notions of how much
personal control they have or desire
to have over important events in
their lives have been used to explain
a host of performance and
adaptational outcomes, including
motivational and performance deficits
associated with learned helplessness
(Abramson, Seligman, & Teasdale,
1978) and depression (Abramson,
Metalsky, & Alloy, 1989), adaptation
to aging (Baltes & Baltes, 1986;
Rodin, 1986), cardiovascular disease
(Matthews, 1982), cancer (Sklar &
Anisman, 1979), increased reports of
physical symptoms (Pennebaker, 1982),
enhanced learning (Savage,
Perlmutter, & Monty, 1979),
achievement-related behaviors (Dweck
& Licht, 1980; Ryckman, 1979), and
post abortion adjustment (Mueller &
Major, 1989). The notion that control
motivation plays a fundamental role
in a variety of basic, social
psychological processes also has a
long historical tradition. A number
of theorists (Heider, 1958; Jones &
Davis, 1965; Kelley, 1967), for
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example, have suggested that causal
inferences arise from a desire to
render the social world predictable
and controllable. Similarly, control
has been implicated as an important
mediator of cognitive dissonance
(Wicklund & Brehm, 1976) and attitude
phenomena (Brehm & Brehm, 1981;
Kiesler, Collins, & Miller, 1969).
Despite the apparent centrality of
control motivation to a variety of
social psychological phenomena, until
recently there has been relatively
little research explicitly concerned
with the effects of control
motivation on the cognitive processes
underlying such phenomena (cf.
Becoming Muslim in Imperial Russia
Agnès Nilüfer Kefeli 2014-12-18 In
the nineteenth century, the Russian
Empire’s Middle Volga region (today’s
Tatarstan) was the site of a
prolonged struggle between Russian
Orthodoxy and Islam, each of which
sought to solidify its influence
among the frontier’s mix of Turkic,
Finno-Ugric, and Slavic peoples. The
immediate catalyst of the events that
Agnès Nilüfer Kefeli chronicles in
Becoming Muslim in Imperial Russia
was the collective turn to Islam by
many of the region’s Kräshens, the
Muslim and animist Tatars who
converted to Russian Orthodoxy

kursy-yes-spb

between the sixteenth and eighteenth
centuries. The traditional view holds
that the apostates had really been
Muslim all along or that their
conversions had been forced by the
state or undertaken voluntarily as a
matter of convenience. In Kefeli’s
view, this argument vastly
oversimplifies the complexity of a
region where many participated in the
religious cultures of both Islam and
Orthodox Christianity and where a
vibrant Kräshen community has
survived to the present. By analyzing
Russian, Eurasian, and Central Asian
ethnographic, administrative,
literary, and missionary sources,
Kefeli shows how traditional
education, with Sufi mystical
components, helped to Islamize FinnoUgric and Turkic peoples in the KamaVolga countryside and set the stage
for the development of modernist
Islam in Russia. Of particular
interest is Kefeli’s emphasis on the
role that Tatar women (both Kräshen
and Muslim) played as holders and
transmitters of Sufi knowledge.
Today, she notes, intellectuals and
mullahs in Tatarstan seek to revive
both Sufi and modernist traditions to
counteract new expressions of Islam
and promote a purely Tatar Islam
aware of its specificity in a postChristian and secular environment.
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